
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TO THE COMMUNITY OF ST PATRICK’S TECHNICAL COLLEGE, EDINBURGH NORTH 

 
 
 
 
Dear Community Members 
 
 
I write to inform you that Mr Rob Thomas and Mr Terry Neville have been granted Leader’s 
Renewal Leave for 2 weeks in Term 4 this year to undertake a Study Tour (16 – 30 October). 
 
I am pleased to announce that I have appointed Mr John Neate as Acting Principal at St Patrick’s 
while Rob and Terry take this leave. 
 
John is an experienced educational leader and is well known to the St Patrick’s College community 
in his role as Religious Education Coordinator. I would like to thank him for taking on this key 
leadership position during Rob’s and Terry’s absence and know that you will show your support as 
he continues the important work at St Patrick’s Technical College. 
 
 
With best wishes 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Helen O’Brien 
DIRECTOR 
 
21 September 2015 
 
 
 
 
 


